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21st June 2022 
 

Dear parents/carers, 
   
Sports days are fast approaching us…and we can’t wait for you to join us for them! 
 
Reception’s Sports Morning- 27th June 2022 at 9.15am 
All reception children are to come to school on this day wearing their normal PE kit (plain black 
shorts/joggers and a plain white t shirt). During this session, children will take part in a range of 
sports activities in a carousel style. 
 
 

KS1 Sports Afternoon (Year 1 and 2)- 27th June 2022 at 1.30pm 
LKS2 Sports Morning (Year 3 and 4)- 28th June 2022 at 9.15am 
UKS2 Sports Afternoon (Year 5 and 6)- 28th June 2022 at 1pm. 
KS1, LKS2 and UKS2 sessions will take the format of a more traditional style sports day, involving a 
variety of races. Please can we take this opportunity to remind parents/carers that during the 
session, we request that you remain in the area provided (you are welcome to bring your own 

chair/blanket to sit on), and not to venture across the track to your child.  
 
KS1, LKS2 and UKS2 pupils are to come to school in their usual sports kit (plain black shorts and 
trainers/pumps) and wearing a coloured top to represent their house team (red, yellow, green or 
blue)- slips to inform you of their colour should have been sent out to you today or previously.  
 
 
Can you please ensure that your child brings with them a sun hat, sun cream and a water bottle. 
 
Please note, photos will not be allowed to be taken on the sports days due to not having the 
permissions of all parents.  
 

Thank you for your continued support and we look forward to seeing you at our sports events. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

Mrs C Gibbins 
Head of School 
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